
New annual meeting date and place 
As a result of April’s cancelled annual meeting, the FACHOA board has come up with a plan for 
a new meeting date and place. We will meet on our own property, the island on Eagleview 
Circle (across from 2322 Eagleview Cir) on May 1st, 2019 at 6PM. The weather (at the time of 
this writing) looks okay. Please bring a lawn chair if you wish to sit during the meeting. 
 
We do need a quorum to conduct the meeting and have made it easy for you to attend or 
provide a voting member or board member your proxy. Voting proxy can be found at: 
http://bit.ly/FACVP​ or on the website ​www.fachoa.org  
Email ​hoa@fachoa.org​ with any questions. 
 
Easter Egg Hunt 
The annual Easter Egg hunt was held this year on April 20th at the Eagleview Circle island. It 
was another successful event with lots of neighbors joining to watch the kids collect Easter 
eggs, complete crafts and socialize. We look forward to seeing everyone at the 4th of July 
parade. More information to come. 

 
 
Yard of the Month 
The Yard-of-the-Month contest will begin May 1, with judging typically done the first days of 
the month. Yard landscaping visible from the street and sidewalk should be neat and 
well-maintained, in addition to having “curb appeal”. Each winner will receive a sign to display 
for the month and a $25 gift certificate for The Flower Bin. Preference will be given to yards that 
have not won.  
 
Annual Dues 
Annual dues are just around the corner. Formal letters in the mail to come shortly. They are due 
July 1st, are still 120 dollars and can be sent to FARM AT CREEKSIDE HOA 1067 SO. 
HOVER ST., UNIT E-131 LONGMONT, CO 80501 
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